
March 6, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am excited to introduce myself as the Summer Program principal for the Manalapan-Englishtown Regional
School District.  I hope this note finds you well, and I look forward to meeting you this summer and working
closely with your children during the summer program.

Here is a link to the Summer Program brochure detailing more information about the 2023 Manalapan
Englishtown Regional Schools Summer Program.  Your child is invited to join us for a fun and invigorating five
weeks of learning intended to enrich and strengthen your child’s learning abilities and skills.  In the brochure, you
will find varied programs which include courses in reading, mathematics, art, music, band, orchestra, chess, the
Stock Market, SEL, Makerspace --  and so much more.  Our summer school faculty will prepare a wide range of
learning experiences for students entering into Grades 1-8 in September 2023.  If you choose to enroll your child
in any of the course offerings, the structure of each class will typically consist of small group work coupled with
opportunities for independent activities.  Learning will be hands-on and collaborative and guided by our schools’
experienced, certified teaching staff who can not wait to work with your child this summer.

The 2023 Manalapan Englishtown Regional Schools Summer Program will run Wednesday, July 5, 2023 through
Thursday, August 3, 2023. Classes are conducted daily Monday through Thursday.  We are offering two sessions
of learning opportunities. The first session will be held from 8:45 am - 10:15 am, and the second session will be
conducted from 10:20 am - 11:50 am at the Wemrock Brook School which is located at 118 Millhurst Road;
Manalapan, NJ.  If you are interested in enrolling your child in any of the sessions, you may choose one session
from either time block,  or you may even choose classes from each session to have your child participate in both
timeframes.

Please review the brochure and the detailed information about each class being offered, cost for each program,
and registration information. Online registration through PaySchools Central will open on Wednesday, March
15, 2023. Please note that transportation to and from Wemrock Brook School will not be provided and will be
the responsibility of the parent/guardian. However, we have partnered with the Manalapan Township Recreation
Program to provide transportation to the recreation program at the conclusion of session one at 10:20 am or at
the conclusion of session two at 11:50 am.  All information related to such is detailed in the brochure.

A bright, fun summer awaits your child! We encourage you to review the course selections.  If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me at cschneiweiss@mersnj.us.

Respectfully,

Christine Schneiweiss
Christine Schneiweiss
MERS Summer School Principal
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